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To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Daniel. I strongly oppose HB3838.  My wife and I have owned and 

operated an AFH for over eight years. I urge you to vote no on HB 3838. Many 

homes will be forced to close down and the ability for our residents to reside in a 

small home-like environment will be threatened. Our home personally pays our 

caregivers very well and everyone is happy. Our caregivers are consistent and have 

been with us for many years. Large facilities have issues with caregiver burnout and 

turnover rate. Our small businesses should not get grouped with them and swallowed 

in the process. Please vote no on this bill and help protect small businesses.  

 

 

 


